
PUBLIC ADVISORY

Employers currently in arrears
are advised to pay all outstanding 

contributions, penalties and interest 
immediately.

Failure to pay arrears will result in legal action
being taken against any defaulting employer.

ATTENTION ALL EMPLOYERS!
The payment of National Insurance

Contributions is compulsory
and must be made on time.


